
Chat Messages During the May 13, 2021 Meeting 

00:20:56 Aaron Gil: sanmarinorotary.org 

00:26:56 Annie Brassard: Thank you Michelle and the grant committee for     your generous grant. 

EMWPEC is truly honored to be the committee grant recipient. 

00:27:23 Gilda Moshir: Welcome to the San Marino Rotary Club - the club that makes a 

difference 

00:27:27 Michelle Cox: Thanks all for being here! 

00:30:31 Gilda Moshir: sign in please - guests and rotarians 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc7Y1gMKkiqKZDlYzTsI1klWRmjsL6nUNi74HEYQJq0mY-

35A/viewform?gxids=7628 

00:31:33 John: I would like to offer a brief prayer of thanksgiving that I have relied upon 

heavily, especially throughout the past year as we have suffered as a community, and as a nation, and as 

a world, in so  many ways: 

Loving Creator, 

We asked for strength, and you gave us difficulties to make us  strong. 

We asked for wisdom, and you gave us problems to solve. 

We asked for prosperity, and you gave us purpose and brains to use. 

We asked for courage, and you gave us fears to overcome. 

We asked for patience, and you gave us situations where we were forced to wait. 

We asked for love, and you gave us troubled people to help. 

We asked for justice, and you called us to be just and lead with integrity. 

Lord, we have received nothing that we asked for or wanted. 

And yet, we receive everything that we needed. 

For this we give thanks. 

00:34:44 Gilda Moshir: sign in please - guests and rotarians 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc7Y1gMKkiqKZDlYzTsI1klWRmjsL6nUNi74HEYQJq0mY-

35A/viewform?gxids=7628 

00:34:48 Angel Interfaith Network - Elizabeth Gibbs Zehnder: Elizabeth Gibbs Zehnder, 

Leadership Council Member of Angel Interfaith Network 

00:34:58 Barbara Bice: Barbara bice here 

00:35:07 Gilda Moshir: Welcome Elizabeth 

00:35:15 Debbie Unruh, Elizabeth House: Debbie Unruh, Executive Director Elizabeth House 

00:37:20 Gilda Moshir: Welcome Debbie Unruh 

00:40:30 Denise Wadsworth: $30,699 Annual Fund to The Rotary Foundation 

00:40:41 Denise Wadsworth: Polio Plus $3,380 



00:40:53 Denise Wadsworth: $41,429 so far…. 

00:41:02 Denise Wadsworth: $387 pp average 

00:41:08 Denise Wadsworth: 97% participation 

00:41:14 Denise Wadsworth: ALL PHF 

00:41:26 Denise Wadsworth: 3 New Major Donors- AWESOME! 

00:42:35 Calvin chan: wow! what a community of Givers! 

00:43:23 Denise Wadsworth: Donations to The Rotary Foundation and Polio Plus can be made 

until June 30, 2021. 

00:56:08 Michelle Cox: can you turn it up 

01:18:45 Elva Sandoval: Thank you San Marino Rotary and John Jones for your love and 

support!!  

01:19:12 Annie Brassard: Thank you for the generous support!! 

01:19:14 Judith Hamilton-Marquez: Absolutely! We are so grateful! 

01:19:33 Annie Brassard: And thank you everyone !!! 

01:19:42 Mary O'Neill, SSFP Principal: Thank you everyone for your support! The video was 

fansastic! 

01:19:51 Michelle Cox: Thank you Barbara and Grace!!! 

01:20:10 Annie Brassard: We will continue to support and participate in the motor classics! 

01:20:35 Adela: Thank YOU esteemed members of the San Marino Rotary for your investment in 

our organization and the students we serve. We are truly grateful to you for your support!! 

01:20:37 Palin Ngaotheppitak: On behalf of Beacon Housing, thank you so very much for your 

support! What a wonderful presentation 

01:20:55 Angel Interfaith Network - Elizabeth Gibbs Zehnder: thank you for having us! 


